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Traffic restricted on U.S. 40 bridge 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has restricted traffic to one lane on the bridge 

over the Union Pacific railroad on U.S. 40 in Wallace County for emergency repairs. The 

bridge is located approximately 7 miles east of Sharon Springs. 

Traffic will be directed by flaggers and signals until the repairs can be made. Motorists are 

reminded to slow down and drive with caution through the area. 

For more information, please contact KDOT public affairs manager Lisa Mussman at 785-

877-3315 or lisa.mussman@ks.gov.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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